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HELP US MAKE A DIFFERENCE!
If you would like to help us in our charitable work why not join our facebook group on

http://www.facebook.com/groups/serendipchildrenshome/
Visit our website on http://www.serendipchildrenshome.com/.

Or why not give us a donation via http://www.justgiving.com/serendipchildrenshome

LET'S GET TOGETHER AND
HELP THE CHILDREN!

The Birmingham to London walk was a tremendous success!
Our valued supporter Johannes Shanmugam from Gloucester
walked all the way as he did last year. A real trooper! Trisha
and others joined him on the last leg from St.Albans to the
Cenotaph at Downing Street. Everyone was tired at the end
but a number of Serendip's supporters were there to greet the
walkers. Well done!

Thousands of pounds have been raised including money for
a forthcoming project in Sri Lanka (to be announced in the next
newsletter). Last year Johannes's efforts were directed to the
Valwom Meendum (We rise again) project. This is a cooperative
of 30 widows making and selling stationary, candles and incense
sticks and is based in the Jaffna district of Sri Lanka.

Thanks to all of you who generously donated. If you haven't
already you can still give towards the project by going to this
site http://www.justgiving.com/Johannes-Shanmugam5.
Thank you!

Just a couple of weeks to go before Serendip Christmas
Party on Friday December 9th! This year it is a Dinner
& Dance although there will be musical and other
entertainment on the night.

It would be nice to see all our supporters there! If we

cannot help the poor orphaned children and widows of
Sri Lanka then who will?

The event will start at 6.00 pm at our usual prestigious
venue of Chingford Assembly Hall, Station Road,
Chingford E4 7EN. Cost is only £20 for which you get
a 3 course meal inc. wine/soft drink, live entertainment
and DJ. You can purchase tickets (and cheaper family
t i c k e t s )  b y  c o n t a c t i n g  S e r e n d i p  a t
info@serendipchildrenshome.com or by phoning Trisha
on 07799756158. Alternatively you can purchase tickets
via Justgiving at http://www.justgiving.com/trisha-
selvaratnam0. They will have your name logged and
you can simply walk in!

If the event clashes with another why not give us a
donation? It will help the children just as much!
http://www.justgiving.com/trisha-selvaratnam0.

We hope to hear from you and see you there too! Let's
get together and help the children!

LETTING OUR
FEET DO THE

TALKING!


